
CONSOLIDATED VULTEE 
AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
President 

11 June 1947 

Fort Worth Star-Telegram. 
Fort Worth, Texas 

r.1y dear Mr. Carter: 

FORT WORTH DIVISION 

FORT WORTH 1 . TEXAS 

Office of the Division Manager 

Words cannot adequately express our appre­
ciation for the excellent meal and the fine time vmich you 
gave our guests, the Aviation Writers Association; the only 
complaint was from the women- -that they were not permitted 
to accompany the others; however, we did have our counselor 
entertain them at the Rivercrest Country Club which, in part, 
ma.de up for their loss. 

Those write r s who contacted me personally 
were voluble in their appreciation of your hospitality . I 
am sure that they also carried with them a fee ling of friend- -
liness towards Fort Worth in general and to you in particular . 
I am confident that the results of your generosity will be 
felt over an extended period . 

Mr. Woodhead and Mr . Laddon also extend their 
thanks and appreciation for your part in this successful 
public relations event . 

Sincerely, 

1U~~ 
R. G. Mayer / 

RGM:mj 
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